
Find us on Facebook

This e-newsletter, sent biweekly, details updates on the work of the Downtown
Lexington Management District (DLMD) to maintain and improve the safety,

cleanliness and overall quality of life in the District.
   

DLMD Advisory Board Applications

Passionate about our downtown
and improving the heart of our city?

Apply to join the Downtown
Lexington Management District’s
Advisory Board. Advisory Board
Members provide vital perspectives
in the activities of the DLMD,
working alongside the mayoral
appointed commissioners.

Submit your information through
the jotform below, including your full
name, brief bio, and resume.

Apply Here

Let Us Introduce the DLMD Ambassadors to You!

Keeping downtown Lexington clean and safe
for employees, residents and visitors is the
primary focus of our Block by Block

http://dlex.town/
https://www.facebook.com/DowntownLexManagementDistrict
http://dlex.town/
http://dlex.town/
https://form.jotform.com/243013174359049?fbclid=IwY2xjawGXGfpleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHTIzqBmcLO9aUirgrvGU_CJEovHHzZO8ZlocWt3k-9FCSMhkqZ3pxXJC_w_aem_5SftlbPXY0we_Ommj_7MmQ
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=99a15835-adbb-4637-9bc8-6ec4aa6c49b7


ambassadors.

Lexington’s team of eight ambassadors carry
out services that supplement those of the city
government. They improve the appearance of
downtown sidewalks and public areas,
elevate the sense of security and help create
an attractive and welcoming environment.
They keep an eye out for situations requiring
police or emergency services, and quickly
communicate with the appropriate
dispatchers.

Hours of the eight ambassadors are juggled,
but you will see ambassadors out working
from 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. Two workers
focus on safety, four on cleaning, one on hospitality, and Executive Director,
David Warren, does some of each job.

The ambassadors cover 35 blocks that are in the Downtown Lexington
Management District. Block by Block was first hired to work in our downtown in
2016.

Join Us in Welcoming Two New Ambassadors

We're thrilled to welcome two new ambassadors to the DLMD team, Deidreah
Talbert and Tiara Nutter! We know these new team members will help us excel
in keeping downtown Lexington safe, clean, and beautiful for all.



We Want Your Feedback

If you own property in the Downtown Lexington Management District, you are a
member of the district! We value feedback to best inform our work and would
appreciate if you took the time to complete the brief survey below.

This is your district, and we value your opinion.

Share Your Feedback

 
The District

The Downtown Lexington Management District is a property tax improvement district
responsible for improving the downtown area. It puts tax dollars to work to enhance

downtown through beautification and safety. The goal of the District is to foster economic
growth, renew interest in the area by businesses, residents, and visitors, and ultimately
increase property values. You can find DLMD ambassadors in purple polos working to

improve the downtown area every day to create a Safe Clean Beautiful Lexington. 

As you may be aware, the Downtown Lexington Management District (DLMD) has been
implementing improvements since May 2015. We want to thank you for your support, tell

you about some of the District's accomplishments, and make you aware of some changes
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that will enhance the District even more.
 

Beginning February 2017 Downtown Lexington Partnership (DLP) was contracted to begin
managing the district. DLP is a membership-based organization working to promote

Downtown as a unique and vibrant place in Lexington for business, residential life and
entertainment.

If you have any questions, concerns, comments or ideas we want to hear them! The
DLMD administrative office is located at 333 W. Vine St., Ste. 206, and can be reached at

(859) 407-2227 or by email at allen@downtownlex.com.

For questions about the reauthorization of the Downtown Lexington Management District,
please contact Beverly Fortune at 859-222-0345 or by email at

beverly@downtownlex.com.
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